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CMA To Relocate
Application Office

The Columbia Housing Au-
thority (CHA) will move its
general application office,
which has been located in
Gonzales Gardens since the
authority’s beginning, to a new
location in Allen-Benedict
Court.

Beginning this week, the
general application office will
be moved to 1810 Court Plaza
and combined with the Section
8 Rental Assistance Program
at that location. Telephones are
254-3080, 254-8673 and 771-8784.

A CHA spokesman said the
change of location will speed up
application processing time .



